
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON THE PROPOSED ACTION

TO REZONE 
CITY OF BATTLE CREEK, IOWA 

The Battle Creek City Council will 
hold a public hearing on Tuesday, 
April 11, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. at the 
Battle Creek Community Hall, 115 
Main Street, Battle Creek, Iowa, 
for the purpose of soliciting written 
and oral comments on the following 
rezoning request to rezone from 
Residential to Commercial: 

LOT 4 & E PT LOT 5 BLK 25 
SECOND ADDN, Battle Creek, IA; 
Parcel 20-01-2507.

This notice is given by order of 
the City Council of the City of Battle 
Creek, Iowa, as provided by Section 
364.6, Code of Iowa.

Dated this 29th of March, 2023
Charles Pierce, Mayor

ATTEST:
Diane Lansink, City Clerk

Published in Ida County Courier 
on Wednesday, March 29, 2023
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